
Welcome Fr Philip 

On Friday 9th October, staff had the opportunity to celebrate Mass 

with Fr Philip in school.  We reflected on the life of Saint John Henry 

Newman and the teachings of Jesus - “This is my commandment; that 

you love one another as I have loved you.”  Fr Philip celebrated his 

first Class Mass with Year 4 on Wednesday 7th October.  The children 

reflected on how we are guided and supported by our Mother Mary. 
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